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To: All Members of the Environment Committee 
 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE - TUESDAY, 23RD JANUARY, 2024 , Council Chamber - 
Epsom Town Hall, https://www.youtube.com/@epsomandewellBC/playlists 
 
 
Please find attached the following document(s) for the meeting of the Environment 
Committee to be held on Tuesday, 23rd January, 2024. 
 
1. QUESTIONS AND STATEMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC  (Pages 3 - 4) 
 
 To take any questions or statements from members of the Public. 

 
 
For further information, please contact democraticservices@epsom-ewell.gov.uk or tel: 
01372 732000 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Chief Executive 
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Public Question  

Written question 1 from S Morgan, resident of the Borough: 

“In October EEBC issued an abatement notice to Skip It Waste Management Ltd with regard to 
statutory noise nuisance from their industrial recycling trommel. The noise since has fluctuated from 
considerable noise nuisance to occasion lulls. The noise, crashing and banging continues to affect 
lifestyles and sleep patterns. 

Taking into account the evidence of continued noise nuisance, the regular out of hours activity 
carried out by the operators (videos have been provided), plus the fact that they working without an 
enclosed building so the trommel noise is very intrusive, what steps are EEBC going to take to 
protect local residents and further the abatement process – a process that hasn’t stopped the 
operator from doing exactly what they want so far.” 
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